
Newsletter Bulletin – Friday 19th May 

The Year 6 class have had a wonderful time on their residential trip this week at Hothersall Lodge.  

It’s been great being able to see their activities on our Twitter feed and Mr Cahalin has kept parents 

up to date with messages and photos via Class Dojo. Thank you Mr Cahalin, Mr Smyth, Mrs Blackwell 

and Mrs Bradley for taking them.  We hope all the children (and staff!) have a rest this weekend. 

The Year 1 class have also been out and about today at ‘Bring Yer Welllies’ and by the look of the 

children on their return – they’ve had a great day.  Thank you to Mrs Cahalin, Mrs Grayken, Miss 

Roby, Mrs Houghton and Mrs Morgan. 

Well done to the Year 2 children for sitting their SATs this week.  Miss Ayres is really proud of how 

you have all worked so hard – even coping with an unexpected fire evacuation, a false alarm  during 

your last test!  

Reminders 

Please do not use the school drive for parking on when dropping off or collecting your children from 

any of the before or after school clubs.   

Can we also remind you that you should not walk up or down the path on the school driveway 

before or after school with your children – please use the ginnel path that runs parallel to the drive. 

With the warmer weather now upon us, we would be grateful if you could please ensure that 

your child's uniform is labelled with their name (especially jumpers and cardigans). 

PTFA News 

Ladies Night – Friday 16th June – tickets are now on sale for this popular event at £28.  All ticket 

orders and cash payments should be sent to the PTFA via the school office by FRIDAY 26TH MAY. 

Summer Fair - advance notice that this will take place on Friday 7th July. 

Diary Dates 

Monday 22nd May 

Year 5 Library trip - am only 

After school – Year 6 Netball Practice 

Junior Choir cancelled due to staff training     

Tuesday 23rd May 

Wednesday 24th May 

Year 1 collective worship – parents are invited to attend, please wait at the main entrance to be 

admitted at 9am. 

Thursday 25th May 

CSSP Hockey Tournament after school - Year 6 

Friday 26th May  

Final Judo session – parents invited to stay and watch 



School closes for half term holiday and will re-open on Monday 5th June 

Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st May – holiday club running in school.  If you wish to book on, 

please see the information attached. 

Job Vacancy 

Mr Farnworth our site supervisor will be taking up a post closer to home and leaves us on the 26th 

May.  If you would be interested in applying for the position or know someone who would, please 

see the details of the post on the following link:  

https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=61219 

 

 

 

CURRENT POSITION CLASS CURRENT % 

1st RECEPTION 97.31 

2nd YEAR 4 97.08 

3rd  YEAR 6 96.69 

4th  YEAR 3 96.47 

5th  YEAR 5 96.25 

6th YEAR 2 96.25 

7th  YEAR 1 95.81 
 

W/E 19/05/2023 – Well done to Years 3 & 4 who had 100% attendance this week. 

Star of the Week  

Information will be sent out on next week’s newsletter for both this week and last week’s winners. 

 

Holidays during Term time 

Could we please remind parents that anyone wishing to take their child out of school must complete 

a ‘Request for Leave of Absence’ form and submit this to Mr Smyth for approval, at least 30 days 

before the requested leave.  This form can be found on the school website 

(https://www.chorleystmarys.lancs.sch.uk/parents/termdates) together with further information 

regarding this. 
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